Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 19, 2016, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 6:30 p.m., EST
PLACE: Woodville Community Center, 8000 Old Woodville Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32305
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a public hearing concerning a new roundabout at the intersection of State Road 61 (Wakulla Springs Road) and County Road 2204 (Oak Ridge Road) in Leon County. The hearing will begin as an open house at 5:30 p.m. followed by a formal presentation at 6:00 p.m. An information video will also be available for meeting attendees to review.
The FDOT proposes to design a new roundabout to improve functionality at the intersection of Wakulla Springs Road and Oak Ridge Road. The intersection will be reconstructed and resurfaced as needed to accommodate the roundabout. Splitter islands, traffic calming devices and lighting will be incorporated in the design. Additional right-of-way will be required for this project.
Representatives from FDOT will be available to explain the proposed roundabout, answer questions and receive comments.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT GEC Project Manager, Tommy Johns, P.E., toll-free at 1(866)855-7275 or via email at tommy.johns@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT GEC Project Manager, Tommy Johns, P.E., toll-free at 1(866)855-7275 or via email at tommy.johns@atkinsglobal.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
